





August 23, 2018

Dear Friend:

As part of the largest industry-based volunteer organization in the world, the Morris F. Tyler Pioneers of Connecticut offer assistance to cities and towns throughout our state in ways that only the recipients truly understand. Current and retired employees of the telecommunications industry unite in ways such as reading to children as well as to the blind, building playground structures for schools and handicap accessible ramps for those who are wheelchair bound, teaching people of all ages how a computer operates and providing data entry and web navigation skills as well. While we have an especially strong presence in Connecticut, Pioneer men and women give from their heart to those less fortunate, and can be found living up to our motto of "answering the call of those in need" throughout the world.

Answering those needs, however, requires more than sweat equity, and fund-raising is often the answer. That is why we ask you to consider helping. On Monday, October 8<sup>th</sup>, 2018 we will be hosting our Annual Morris F. Tyler Connecticut Chapter of Pioneers Golf Tournament at Hawk's Landing Country Club in Southington. *Frontier Communications* and *CWA Local 1298* have graciously teamed up with us for this event. Sponsors are needed for the following events, and we invite you to participate by donating funds or gift items that will help support these events.

*	Event	\$5000	*	Beverage Cart	\$1,000
*	Dinner	\$1000	*	Tee Box Full Size	\$100
*	Hole-In-One	\$800	*	Tee Box Half Size	\$50
*	Lunch	\$600	*	Raffle prizes	Donor's choice

Please consider how you would like to be represented at this function, and advise Darlene Tacinelli of your personal choice. Darlene may be reached by dialing 860-725-4225 or via electronic mail to <a href="mailto:darlene.tacinelli@ftr.com">darlene.tacinelli@ftr.com</a> Your participation is sincerely appreciated.

By partnering with the Telecom Pioneers of Connecticut, you will help build stronger and healthier communities throughout Connecticut and America. Proceeds from this event will support the veterans, communities, technology training, senior activities, and so many other philanthropic causes.

Thank you for considering participation in this project, for helping us to continue to answer the call of those in need. Our not-for-profit group is a 501 (c) (3) organization. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Very truly yours,

Darlene Tacinelli MFT Chapter President 860 725-4225

Julie Murtagh SVP East Operations Frontier Communications 203-771 3000

David Weidlich CWA Local 1298 President 203 288-5271